October 1lth,1959
Mrs Flora W Butler
1733 8.E.Madison
Portland,Oregon,
Dear Mrs Butlers

Your letter of September 2nd has been received,
I have been in the Bast,which acocounts for your not having heard
from me before,

You ask me if I will exhibit your son in law's
collection of bronses in our museum,

Our Museum is the Murrsy Warner Colleotion,and
ie & memorial to him and there is noting in it but what has been
placed there as a memoriel to him, This being our rule,l esn not
oblige you.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner
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